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Pursuant to the Commissioner’s Call for Submissions on December 14, 2004, the 
following individuals and organizations have made a written submission to the Policy 
Review: 
 

• Amnesty International (June, 2005) 
• British Columbia Civil Liberties Association (March, 2005) 
• Scott Burbidge (February, 2005) 
• Scott Burbidge – Comment on submission from Commission for Public 

Complaints Against the RCMP and the Canadian Association of Chiefs 
of Police (May, 2005) 

• Canadian Arab Federation and Canadian Council on American-Islamic 
Relations (February, 2005) 

• Canadian Association of Chiefs of Police (March, 2005) 
• Canadian Civil Liberties Association (February, 2005) 
• Canadian Security Intelligence Service (February, 2005) 
• Commission for Public Complaints Against the RCMP (February, 2005) 
• Communications Security Establishment Commissioner (January, 2005) 
• L.D. Cross (February, 2005) 
• International Civil Liberties Monitoring Group (February, 2005) 
• Rémi Hyppia (January, 2005) 
• C.C. Kitteringham (March, 2005) 
• Andrew Koczerzuk (October, 2004) 
• Ontario Provincial Police (March, 2005) 
• Ottawa Police Service (February, 2005) 
• Royal Canadian Mounted Police (February, 2005) 
• Clayton Ruby – Comment on submission from Commission for Public 

Complaints Against the RCMP (March, 2005) 
• Security Intelligence Review Committee (February, 2005) 

 
The Commissioner thanks all of these individuals and organizations for their 
contributions to the Policy Review. 
 
Please note that copies of all submissions are available upon request. 
 
Any requests or questions should be directed to Sanjay Patil, Legal Counsel, at (613) 
996-4741 or inquiry.admin@bellnet.ca. 


